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13 September 2021 

ASX Company Announcements 

20 Bridge Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

 

MARKET RELEASE  

 

 

Carbon Exchange Tender 

 

Melbourne:  NSX Limited (ASX NSX) (“NSXL”) is pleased advise that NSX has been notified by the Clean 

Energy Regulator that NSX has been identified as a shortlisted Respondent and has been invited to participate, 

along with others, in the second stage Request for Proposal process for the Australian Carbon Exchange 

tender on a competitive basis.   

NSX had made a submission to the Clean Energy Regulator as part of its request for Expressions of Interest 

process for Exchange Trading, Unit Registry and Associated Services to operate the proposed Australian 

Carbon Exchange as part of the first phase of the tender. 

Managing director, John Karantzis stated that “NSX welcomes being shortlisted by the Clean Energy 

Regulator.  NSX has and is building additional capacity for the operation of exchanges.  In conjunction with its 

joint venture ClearPay, it is also building capability that will be able to accommodate a variety of markets, 

including Australia’s proposed carbon market.  NSX looks forward to receiving the Request for Proposal 

documents in due course.”  

Further information and all requests about the tender process and the proposed Australian Carbon 

Exchange can be found by going to their website at: 

cleanenergyregulator.gov.au/Infohub/Markets/australian-carbon-exchange.  

 

Authorised by the Chair, Managing Director and Company Secretary 

 

 


